
Good evening Shuey students and families. This is Mrs. Brydle with the first Sunday 

message for the year!  The school office is closed on Monday.  On Tuesday, office 

hours will be from 9:30 – 4:00, and from 7:30 – 4:00 for the rest of the week. On 

Monday and Tuesday evening, there will be a Welcome Back to School parent meeting 

with me at 6:00 pm.  Both meetings will cover the same topics and be held on Zoom.  

The Zoom links are posted on Class Dojo and will also be emailed to parents.   

Wednesday is the first day of school.  Free breakfast is served from 7:30 – 7:45 in the 

cafeteria.  Students who are not eating breakfast at school will enter through the 

following gates:  Preschool and TK will enter through the gate in the west parking lot, 

kindergarten students will enter through the kindergarten gate.  Students in grades 1-6 

will enter through the main gate.  The gate next to room 3 will not be open this year. 

School begins at 8:00 and all students will be dismissed at 12:00 on Wednesday.  Due 

to public health guidelines, parents will not be allowed to walk their child to their 

classroom on the first day of school.  We will have teachers and staff to help your child 

find their classroom.  Please remember to leave extra time for drop off and pick up as 

we expect traffic to be heavy on the first few days of school.  Thank you for listening and 

welcome back to school! 

 

 


